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June 19, 2024 

Wildfire Safety Advisory Board 
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 
California Natural Resources Agency 
715 P Street, 20th Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

Re: Riverside Public Utilities 2024 Wildfire Mitigation Plan 

To whom it may concern, 

In compliance with Public Utilities Code section 8387, attached is Riverside Public Utilities (RPU) 
2024 Wildfire Mitigation Plan (Plan). The Plan was presented to the Riverside Board of Public 
Utilities on June l 0, 2024, and adopted by the Riverside City Council on June 18, 2024. 

The 2024 Plan was not a comprehensive revision; therefore, an independent evaluator review 
was not required. The 2024 plan includes only minor, non-substantive changes, as well as 

updates to metrics, accomplishments, and project statuses. 

If you have any questions, please contact me by email at dhoneyfield@riversideca.gov or by 
phone at (951)826-5715. 

Sincerely, 

Daniel Honeyfield 
Assistant General Manager, Energy Delivery 
Riverside Public Utilities 
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